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Alt & Witzig £n$1neering. Inc. License No,: 13-18685-01
ATTN: Mr. William E. Witzig Docket No.: 030-14041
President EA 90-14]

3405 W, 96th Street
I Hanapolis, IN 46286

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to your September 12, 1990 letter. The letter
requested an extension until September 28, 1990 to respond to our Confirmatory
Action Letter (CAL) dated September 4, 1990,

We understand that the CAL was not received at your office until September 10,
1990 and Mr, A1t was not in the office durin? that week to discuss your
company's response. Therefore, we are granting an extension for your response
to the CAL from Septembe. 14 to September 28, 1990, as you requested.

If you have any ques’ions, please contact John A, Grobe of my staff immediately
at (708) 790-5612,

Sincerely,

rall plemd 'v
d Dot Javis
A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator

cc w/ltr dtd 09/12/90:
OCD/DCB (RIDS)

bce w/ltr dtd 09/12/90:
J. Lieberman, OF
J. Goldberg, 0GC
R. Bernero, NMSS
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